[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Wyse, Lisa (UTC) 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 4:06 PM
To: 'John Solin'
Cc: Mike
Subject: RE: Clarification of our Authority

Mr. Solin:

I am writing in response to your letter of March 15, 2013, in which you posed the following question:

We have reviewed all other current autotransportation certificates and can find none where the word “scheduled” is part of the authority.  If we have missed something or we were not provided with all current certificates we ask you to assist us in locating them.  Can you specifically provide us with an example of a current certificate where “scheduled” is part of the language?  All certificates that we have examined simply state “Passenger service between…..” with our any reference to “scheduled”.

I have reviewed the Auto Transportation company certificates and found no use of the word "scheduled" within any of the certificates.

In addition, I forwarded your question to staff and the following is my understanding of the language for operating authority:
1. When the service is Scheduled, the certificate will say [service] “Between Whidbey Island and Bellingham Airport.”
1. When the service is Door-to-Door, the certificate will say [service] “Between Whidbey Island and Bellingham Airport. Door to door service in conjunction with the above route.”
1. When the service is Scheduled and Door-to-Door, the certificate will say [service], “Between Whidbey Island and Bellingham Airport. Between Whidbey Island and Bellingham Airport. Door to door service in conjunction with the above route.”
If you have any questions regarding this email please reply or contact me at the number listed below.
Sincerely,

Lisa Wyse, Manager
Records Management
Utilities & Transportation Commission
360-664-1259
[bookmark: _GoBack]
From: john@jsolin.com [mailto:john@jsolin.com] On Behalf Of John Solin
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 8:16 PM
To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)
Cc: Mike
Subject: Clarification of our Authority

Lisa:
Please see the attached letter to you and also the letter from Steve King regarding our Bellingham Service. We ask for a reply as soon as possible since our current service has been disrupted for several months now. Thank you.

-- 
John Solin
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC
PO BOX 2895
OAK HARBOR, WA  98277
360-679-4003  WK
360-323-8894  FAX

